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Upcoming Dates  
Tuesday, March 6th: Spirit night at Ledo Pizza  
Wednesday, March 7th: Noon Dismissal 
Wednesday, March 14th & Thursday, March 15th: Lifetouch 
Photography Picture Day 
Friday, March 16th & Monday, March 19th: No School 
Friday, March 30th - Tuesday, April 3rd: Spring Break  

 

Thank you for supporting our school! 
 

Martin’s A+ Rewards:  $502  
https://martinsfoods.com/school-rewards/ 

 
 

Glory Days Grill Spirit Event 
 

From now until May 22nd, if you dine at Glory Days 
Grill, please bring us your itemized receipt to earn 

money for the Weekday School! 
 

 

Picture Day 
Picture Day is Right 
Around the Corner  

Pictures are scheduled 
with LifeTouch 

Photography for 
Wednesday, March 14th and Thursday, 
March 15th.  If you have any questions, 

please let us know.  

 

 
Weekday School Spring Spaghetti Dinner and Silent Auction 

April 18, 2018 
 

Spaghetti Dinner 
Our annual spaghetti dinner will be held on April 18th.  This event has become an 

enjoyable tradition for our school family as an evening of connection and fellowship. 
Dinner will be served between 5:30 and 6:30 pm. Please feel free to attend when it best 

suits your family.  

Auction 
This year’s silent auction will feature items made by each of our classrooms. Each year, 
our Parent Liaisons are instrumental in assisting our classes with this fun tradition. You 

won’t want to miss this year’s event!  
 Happy bidding!  
 

Specific information about dinner tickets, auction items, and other ways to contribute 
will be sent home in March. 

https://martinsfoods.com/school-rewards/


 
Child Find Day at Northwestern Regional Educational Programs (NREP) 

 

NREP will be hosting free screenings on Saturday,  
March 2, 2018 from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. 

 
Who is eligible to attend? 

- Children 18 months through 5 years-old who live in Frederick County or Winchester City 
school districts; and 

- Children whose parents are concerned about their developmental level at this time. 
 

Please contact NREP at the number located below to set an appointment. 
Contact Information: 

(540) 665-0103 
1481 Senseny Road 

Winchester, Virginia 22602 
 

 

Easter Baskets 
 

The Weekday 
School  

Family will be 
donating 9 

Easter Baskets 
to C-CAP for their annual 

give-away to families. 
  

There will be one basket 
donated from each 

classroom. 
Your teacher will have more 
information about how you 

can help. 
 

 

 
When is the last day of school?  

 
Unless Mother Nature surprises us in March, the last day 

of school will be May 29, 2017.  
 

The Celebration of the Fours and Fives will be the evening 
of May 16, 2017.   (This will NOT change, regardless of any 

other necessary calendar adjustments.)  
 
 

 

 

 


